ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
May 26, 2004

PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF ILLINOIS,
Complainant,

PCB 04-106

)
)
)
)
V. )
) (Enforcement — Cost Recovery)
)
)
)
)
)

THOMAS GRAY, STEVE WHYTE,
GLADYS WHYTE, LEONA CHILDRESS,
and WILLIAM McCOY,

Respondents.

HEARING OFFICER ORDER

On May 24, 2004, a hearing officer notice was sent out with a typographical error. The
next telephone status conference is set for 9:30 a.m. on July 13, 2004. There is no meeting set
for June 13, 2004. The hearing officer apologizes for any confusion this may have caused.

IT IS SO ORDERED.
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Carol Sudman

Hearing Officer

Illinois Pollution Control Board
1021 North Grand Avenue East
P.O. Box 19274

Springfield, Illinois 62794-9274
217/524-8509
sudmanc@ipch.state.il.us




